
  
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

January 2, 2018 

Workshop Meeting 

8:30AM 

 

 

 

Discussed all the Resolutions for the next Regular Business meeting.  

 

Discussion took place on which Trustee would be representative and alternates for Miami Valley 

Regional Planning Commission, The Technical Advisory Committee of the MVRPC, Miami 

County Council and the Volunteer Firefighters Dependents Fund. 

 

All the other Resolutions are yearly Resolutions, which will be voted on at the next Regular 

Business Meeting 

 

Adjourned at 9:50 

 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                  

____________________   ______________________ 

Mr. Gary Biggs, President   Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, Trustee 

 

      _____________________________ 

Mrs. Carolyn Wright, Trustee         Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

      

 


